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Weekly Email Update 13th September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Important 2024/2025 dates: 

 

13th September  Deadline to order a packed lunch for Year 2 trip on 

Thursday 

20 September 24 Last day to consent to nasal flu vaccine 

24th September 24 Nasal Flu Yr R, 1 and 2.   

28th October-1st 

November 2024 

Half Term 

23rd December 24 – 

3rd January 2025 

Christmas Holiday 

 

After school cubs 

The following clubs for Year 1 and 2 started this week: 

 

Mondays Year 1&2 Netball Club 3.15-4.15pm running from Monday 9th September to 

Monday 8th July. Free of charge. FULL 

  

Tuesdays Year 1&2 Football Club 3.15-4.15pm running from Tuesday 10th September 

to Tuesday 22nd October. Free of charge. FULL 

 

Tuesdays Year 1&2 Street Dance Club 3.20-4.05 running from Tuesday 10th September 

to Tuesday 22nd October but please note there will be no session on 17th September. 

Cost per pupil is £30 (equating to £5 a session). SPACES STILL AVAILABLE 

  

Thursdays Year 1&2 Lego BricQ club 3.20-4.20pm. The club will run from Thursday 12th 

September to Thursday 17th October. The cost is £5.50 per week which equates to  

£33.00 for the block and will be offered on a first come first served basis.  LEGO 

Education's BricQ motion brings Physics to life; forces and motion become relatable,  
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exciting and engaging using these fun LEGO builds. Children will experiment with 

forces, motion and interactions in the context of sport from a moving dance floor to 

creating sail cars and tightrope walkers! Throughout these sessions children will 

engineer models, conduct scientific experiments, make predictions, test, and modify 

their models. SPACES STILL AVAILABLE 

 

Details have been emailed to Year 2 Parents today regarding a new Trailblazers club 

which is starting on Thursday 26th September.   

 

School dinners 

 

 
 

 

PE Days 

A reminder that Year R have PE on a Thursday, Year 1 have PE on Monday and 

Wednesday and Year 2 have PE on Tuesday and Friday. On PE days children need 

to come into school wearing their PE kit. 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week will be Week 3. 

 

There is a special “Welcome 

Back” menu on Thursday 19th 

September.  The Jacket Potato 

and Tomato Pasta options will 

also be available. 

 

 

 

 

 

A copy of Aspens Parent 

Newsletter will be sent with this 

week’s update for you to look 

at. 
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PTA 

  
 

 

 

Transfer to Junior School September 2025 

Please find attached a leaflet relating to Year 2 children with details on how to 

apply for a place to transfer from an infant school to year three at a Junior School.   

The online application system is now open and the deadline to apply is 15th January 

2025.   All Year 2 children will need to apply online for a place. 

 

Do you have a child born between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021?   

 

If you have a child born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021 you will 

need to apply for a place in a reception class in September 2025 for that child by 

the deadline of 15 January 2025.  Please see attached leaflet 

 

 

SPECIAL AWARDS  

A reminder that if your child has recently done something special please email:  

community@budeprimary.org  with a photo and a sentence or two about what your 

child. 

BPA PTA update 

 

Welcome back to another fabulous year 

of fundraising.  

 

Our first PTA meeting is on Wednesday 

18th September at 8pm via zoom.  

 

Our PTA are always looking for new 

volunteers to support fundraising efforts for 

our school - see the poster for more 

information about how you can support.  

 

Check out our PTA page on our website 

to find out more! 
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These photos will be used on a school display and on Facebook so by sending them 

you are consenting to this unless otherwise stated. If you don’t get a reply from Mrs G 

within two days, then please send again or contact the office as she may not have 

received it (e.g. in junk mail). In reply to your email, she will inform you when the 

award will be given – there will not be a separate text for this.  
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